Accessibility statement for Vizualist

We want everyone who uses Vizualist products and visits the Vizualist website to feel welcome and find
the experience rewarding.

What are we doing?
To help us make Vizualist a positive place for everyone, we've been using the Web Content Accessibility

Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1. Guidelines are issued by the Web Accessibility Initiative (WAI) of the World Wide
Web Consortium (W3C) and they explain how to make web content more accessible for people with

disabilities, and user-friendly for everyone.
The VPAT documents and our Accessibility Roadmap for each of our products are available in digital
format under the 508 Compliance section.

How are we doing?

We are working hard to achieve our goal of Level AA accessibility for the Website, as well as our apps
Maps, Stories, Templates, Surveys, Charts, and Tables; but we realize there are some areas that still need
improving. For detailed information on our progress and efforts please read our Accessibility Roadmap.
Our products are tested and monitored regularly to incorporate features that enhance accessibility and
usability for people with disabilities. All our design and development guidelines have been created with
accessibility in mind.

Let us know what you think

If you enjoyed using the Vizualist products, or if you had trouble with any part of it, please get in touch.
We'd like to hear from you in any of the following ways:

e email us at contact@vizualist.com

® get in touch at https://vizualist.com/contact
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